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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

       

April 21, 2017 

 

  

 

Sandra Shirek 

ESJ Partners LLC 

PO Box 461 

Longville MN 56655 

 

VIA EMAIL:  sandra.shirek@gmail.com 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 2328 Priscilla Street 

 

Dear Ms. Shirek: 

 

This is to confirm that at the April 18th Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the Legislative 

Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant your appeal and the property is 

released from the Vacant Building Program. 

 

If you wish to contest to Ms. Moermond’s recommendation, the City Council Public Hearing is 

scheduled for Wednesday, May 17, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers; however, 

it’s not necessary. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

City Council Offices 

 

c: Matt Dornfeld 

 Mike Kalis 

mailto:legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:sandra.shirek@gmail.com

